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MINUTES OF THE KANSAS 2000 SELECT COMMITTEE.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Kenny Wilk at 1:45 p.m. on February 9, 2000 in Room 526-S
of the Capitol.

All members were present except: Representative Richard Alldritt - excused
Representative Susan Wagle - excused

Committee staff present: Alan Conroy, Legislative Research Department
Jim Wilson, Revisor of Statutes
Janet Mosser, Committee Secretary

Conferees appearing before the committee:
Alan Conroy, Legislative Research Department
Duane Goossen, Director of the Budget

Others attending: See attached list.

In preparation for hearings on HB 2004 - Biennial budget estimate for state agencies, Alan Conroy,
Legislative Research Department, briefed the committee on other states’ experiences with biennial budgeting
(Attachment 1).

Duane Goossen, Director of the Budget, briefed the committee on the advantages and disadvantages of biennial
budgeting (Attachment 2).

Questions and discussion followed.

Chairperson Wilk called the committee’s attention to HB 2605 - Kansas department of history and
preservation created, transferring powers, duties and functions from state historical society.  A balloon
amendment, prepared according to suggestions and recommendations from members of the Executive Board of
the Society, was distributed.  Jim Wilson, Revisor, reviewed the amendment.  He noted that the amendments are
only for selected portions of the bill which are required to be amended to effectuate the proposed major policy
changes to the bill.  If the changes are adopted, there will need to be many other changes to make the conforming
changes throughout the remainder of the bill.

Questions and discussion followed. 

Chairperson Wilk adjourned the meeting at 2:55 p.m.

The next meeting is scheduled for February 10, 2000.


